
 

901	New	York	Avenue,	NW	–	Suite	300	West	|	Washington,	DC	20001	|	202-462-6272	

 
 
November 30, 2019  
 
Karen Slattery  
Department of Environmental Management  
Office of Air Resources 
235 Promenade St 
Providence, RI 02908  
karen.slattery@dem.ri.gov 
 
 

RE:  Architectural and Industrial Maintenance (AIM) Coatings; Fire Resistive 
Emission Limit; ACA Comments 

 
Dear Karen: 
 
The American Coatings Association (ACA)1 submits the following comments on the proposed rule to 
add an emissions limit for Fire Resistive Coatings. ACA appreciates your actions and supports the 
rulemaking.  
 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our comments. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any 
questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

/s/         
David Darling            
Vice President, Health, Safety and Environmental Affairs   
 
 

                                                
1 The	American	Coatings	Association	(ACA)	is	a	voluntary,	nonprofit	trade	association	working	to	advance	the	needs	of	the	paint	and	
coatings	industry	and	the	professionals	who	work	in	it.	The	organization	represents	paint	and	coatings	manufacturers,	raw	materials	
suppliers,	distributors,	and	technical	professionals.	ACA	serves	as	an	advocate	and	ally	for	members	on	legislative,	regulatory,	and	
judicial	issues,	and	provides	forums	for	the	advancement	and	promotion	of	the	industry	through	educational	and	professional	
development	services.	


